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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Oct 2023 

Tues 10 EYFS 6 Weeks In 9am - 9.45am 

Open Morning 10am 

 Parent Consultations 

Wed 11 Y3 Forest School 

 Parent Consultations 

Thurs 12 Y5 Swimming 

 Y5 Class Liturgy 2.45pm 

Fri 13 EYFS Fairytale Dress Up Day 

 Flu Vaccination Programme 

 Virtual Reality Workshop  

Mon 16 – Fri 20 Y6 Residential 

Mon 16  DST Drop In Session 8.30am – 

10.30am 

 Y1 Phonics Presentation 3.15pm 

Wed 18 Liturgical Dance Performance  

Y1 2.30pm and Y2 2.45pm Word of the Week: certain 

School Open Days 

Our first open day is next week so spread the word! 
 

 

Grandparents Week 

It was wonderful to have so many grandparents 

come and join us last week. They started off in 

classrooms where pupils were able to show them 

all their fantastic work so far this year. Pupils 

then brought them to the hall for some 

refreshments and where they were able to buy 

some books from the Book Fair. A performance 

from the choir rounded off the visit. It was 

lovely to see you all! 

 

 

Matthew 16:21-27 

‘If anyone wants to come with me, he must 

forget self, carry his cross, and follow me.’ 
 

Sporting Events 

Some of our pupils from  

Year 1 and 2 recently  

took part in a  

Multi-sports festival at  

TLA where they got to  

try lots of different  

sports. Well done to  

everyone! 

 

School Council 
 

Our new School Council 

team have been chosen by 

their classmates and are 

ready for a busy year 

ahead. 
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